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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE
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Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2023-0216

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor, SGOD
Chief Education Supervisor, CID
Education Program Supervisor, SGOD
All Public Schools District Supervisors
All Concerned Division Personnel
All School Heads

Subject: POSTPONEMENT OF THE CONDUCT OF THE SAFETY AND SECURITY
AWARENESS ORIENTATION FOR NON-TEACHING PERSONNEL

Date: July 12, 2023

1. This is to announce that the conduct of the Safety and Security Awareness
Orientation for Non-teaching Personnel will be postponed indefinitely. Further
announcement shall be issued through a memorandum once updates to the said
activity are available.

2. In adherence to all policies, everyone is encouraged to continuously support and
value equality and diversity (Equal Opportunity Principle) within the Department.

3. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this memorandum is desired.

REYNALDO B. MELLORIDA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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Address: Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte
Telephone Number: (084) 216-6742 | Telefax (084) 216-6506




